
 

 

 

 

 

Junior Cycle Class of 2022 

Dear students, parents/guardians.  

 

I would like to extend my best wishes to the Junior Cycle class of 2022  on your Junior Cycle 

examinations 2022. On behalf of the entire team at St. Augustine’s  College, I would like to 

wish you all the very best of luck on your examinations.  

 

 Please ensure to contact the school if you need advice or support. I hope you will 

look back fondly on the last three years of your junior cycle and I wish you the best for 

the future as you embark on your senior cycle education. I will leave you to reflect on 

the wise words of St. Augustine.  

 

 ‘the world is a book 
 and those who do not travel only read one page’.  

 
Wishing you all the best. Remember life is a journey.   

 

Kind regards 

Michael O’Sullivan  

Principal.  

 

 

 


